
 
 
 

     Board Direction 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Ref: PC0202 
 
 
At a meeting held on 16th May 2018, the Board considered the report of the 
inspector (dated 8th May 2018) as well as the documents on file. 
 
 
The Board determined that the proposed development is strategic 
infrastructure development, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 
reasoning and recommendation.   
 
 
In relation to the schedule of prescribed bodies (Appendix 1), the following 
changes are recommended: 
 

• Include The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport 
 
 
 
Board Member: _____________________ Date: 22nd May 2018 
   Eugene Nixon 
 
 


